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CBSI Releases 2019 Financial Stability Report 

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands, have just released the fourth edition of its 

Financial Stability Report (FSR) for the year 2019 as pursuant to section 31(4) of the 

CBSI Act 2012.  

The FSR report provides insights into the performances of the country’s financial 

system as well as the vulnerabilities and risks faced by the financial sectors in Solomon 

Islands.  

It also highlights the policy responses CBSI undertook across 2019 to maintain 

stability in the financial system.  

Governor Dr.Luke Forau officially released the FSR report today at the CBSI Board 

room with an official statement. Witnessing the event was the Deputy Governor, 

Raynold Moveni, Chief Manager for Financial System & Regulations Department 

(FSRD) Daniel Haridi and FSRD staff.  

 

 

Ends// 
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